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Question: 

Senator CAMERON: Has the Minister, the Minister's office, the Department or any of its 

officers conducted separate discussions with Cochlear?  

Ms Campbell: I do not think that the Department has. We will take on notice for the Ministers 

and Ministers' offices.  

 

Answer: 

No. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


